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DEPARTMENT OF MUSEUMS 

The contribution of Tamizhs in the freedom struggle is great. Hon’ble 

Chief Minister made an announcement during the 75
th

 Independence Day 

speeches that A museum will be created in memory of Tamilnadu’s sacrifices 

and strong participation in the freedom struggle. 

 In Chennai, Humayun Mahal a heritage building, situated opposite to 

Marina Beach is identified to create a museum with 80,000 sq.feet. In the 

formation of this museum contribution from people in all walks of life. General 

public are requested to donate voluntary objects such as Records, Manuscripts, 

Newspapers (of that time) Jail Tokens, Charkas, Copper Plates, INA uniforms, 

INA postal stamps and currencies as gift for this proposed Museum either in 

Chennai museum or in 23 district museums. After receiving this artefacts proper 

acknowledgement and certificates will be provided to the donors by the 

Commissioner of Museums. 

If any rare objects displayed in this Museum, the name of the donor also 

be mentioned. Hence, General public are kindly requested to donate artefacts 

for this upcoming Museum of Historical Significance. 
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